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Mr. John J. Surmeier
Chief, Uranium Recovery Branch
Division of Low-Level Waste

Management and Decommissioning
Office of Nuclear Materials Safety

and Safeguards
Mail Stop 5E-4 OWFN
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Sumleier:

Enclosed for your review and comment are six copies of an addendum to Attachment 3,
Groundwater Hydrology Report, of the preliminary final Remedial Action Plan and Site
Design for Stabilization of the Inactive Uranium Mill Tailings Site at Maybell, Colorado,
transmitted to you on June 25,1993. This addendum, entitled Maybell UMTRA Site
Groundwater Quality by Location, contains all the groundwater quality data that has
been collected.

If you have any questions regarding this transmittal, please contact me at (505)
845-5637.

Sincerely,
) \
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dy odworth
Site Manager
Uranium Mill Tailings Remedial Action
Project Office
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